NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN - STEERING GROUP MEETING TUESDAY 22ND MARCH 2016 @ 7.00 pm

Attendants

- o Joe Harvey (JH)
- o Penny Barry (PB)
- o Harry Knight
- o Jill Houghton
- o Joy Keeley (JK)
- o Jim Langridge (JL)
- o George Longstaff (GL)
- o Neil Pearce (NP)
- o Charlotte Randell (CR)
- o Guy Warner (GW)
- o Elisabeth Uggerløse (EU)

The Chairman had requested this meeting due to some important information that had been made available which required changes to the emerging NDP document.

• NP outlined the issues and the Chairman made a proposal which was unanimously approved, namely:

The Steering Group was made aware of some planning constraints on its proposed strategic reserve site, which extended to all the other available sites and, on the advice of its planning consultant, resolved to withdraw the strategic site. As a result of this decision, it will be writing to the Planning Inspector dealing with the hearing of Land to the West of Waterloo Road advising him of its decision and giving full details for the grounds of this withdrawal.

The numbering f the Neighbourhood Housing policies Policy H) to be re adjusted following the deletion on H2

 Another amendment required was to ENV10, and it was unanimously agreed to insert the following wording:

"habitat loss should be avoided and reduced wherever possible and habitat recreation is to be used only as last resort"

The meeting closed at approx.. 7.30 pm